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Summerfield Response to Severe Weather 

 

MADISON – State Representative Rob Summerfield (R-Bloomer) issued the following the 

statement after a tornado and other severe weather was reported in the 67th Assembly District: 

 

“My thoughts and prayers are with all of those affected by the tornado last night. 

 

“My office is here to help those affected. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if there is anything I 

can do to assist you or your family in the coming days or weeks. I can be reached at (608) 266-

1194 or Rep.Summerfield@legis.wi.gov.” 
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